Cine Club
Birsa Munda College
Event Report

Theatre Workshop: An Acting Workshop by Lekhan Roy and Dr. Anurima Chanda
Date: 27th September 2022, 11:00 am

Venue: Seminar Hall
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An acting workshop was held in Birsa Munda College on the 27th of September 2022, providing
a platform for students and faculty to explore artistic expression and creativity. Hosted in the
Seminar Hall, the workshop brought together teachers and students alike, facilitating an immersive

learning experience in the art of acting.

The event commenced with an opening speech by Dr. Birendra Mridha, the Principal of Birsa
G I k
Munda College, who highlighted the importance of artistic expression and cultural enrichment in

the academic journey of students. The ceremonial lighting of the lamp by college teachers added

a symbolic touch to the proceedings. i

The actual workshop was led by Lekhan Roy, a student of the English Department at Birsa M\md@ ) !
College and a professional actor. It focused on elucidating the fundamentals of acting. Lekhﬁ
shared insights into the craft and technique required to bring characters to life on stage. Durmgﬁ%_ :
session, Lekhan demonstrated various acting sequences, providing participants with a practica r_ ZI"
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understanding of character portrayal and dramatic interpretation. His presentation resonated with

attendees, encouraging further exploration of the world of performance and theatre.
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Dr. Anurima Chanda, Assistant Professor in the Department of English and a seasoned theatre
practitioner, complemented Lekhan’s session with a series of small acting exercises. Her

interactive approach fostered active participation from the audience, creating a collaborative

learning environment.

The presence of the media further underscored the significance of the workshop, bringing wider
attention to the college’s efforts in promoting the arts and fostering talent among its students. The
event received comprehensive coverage, extending its impact beyond the college campus. The
Theatre Workshop hosted by the Cine Club of Birsa Munda College provided an opportunity for

students and faculty to engage in creative exploration and skill development.




